Newscolumn - Horse 4-H In Juab County

The summer has come to a close, school has started back up, and schedules are back
to being filled with extracurricular activities, homework, and running around like
chickens with our heads cut off. Summer went by quickly and | don’t know about you but
I’m madder than a wet hen about it. So why not recap the happenings in Horse 4-H
throughout the summer.

4-H members with horses were able to participate in weekly practices at the fairgrounds
where they worked on Horsemanship, Halter, Bareback, Scurry, Poles, and Barrels.
They were able to get out their horses, work on their riding skills, and most importantly
have fun!

During fair week, a practice show was held in place of the originally scheduled 4-H end
of summer Fair Horse Show due to some unfortunate events the morning of the show.
The youth were able to experience what the actual show will be like by participating and
nerves were settled with having fun and laughing when things didn’t go exactly right.
The Horse Club will meet for the last time this year for their last practice on the 1st of
September. The rescheduled horse show will be the 8th of September starting at 7pm in
the warmup arena behind the grandstands at the fairgrounds. The participating youth
will be able to compete for buckles, headstalls, reins, and many more great prizes. As a
club we would like to extend a thank you to the Nephi Nebo Posse for generously
donating halters to the participants of the 4-H Horse Show, and for continuously
supporting the youth in Juab County.

If you have a horse and would like to join the Horse 4-H Club, call the 4-H office and
they will help you get registered so you can participate!
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